
Minute 
 

University Curriculum Committee 
February 15, 2016  

CSS 302 – 12:00 Noon 
 

I. Present: Fadayomi (chair), Boncher, Brecken, Eklin, Motz,  
 Excused: Holton, Hutchinson, Marion, Pole   
 Ex-Officio/Senate: Johnson, Piercey, Weller 
 Administrative Assistant: Hadley 
 

II. Approved Minutes of 2/1/2016  
 

III. New Business 
 

Proposal 
Number 

Title Action/Votes Senate Action / 
Concerns/Reasons/Updates 

16-051  
 MCC  
 BUS 

MBA Minor Curriculum Clean-
up 

 Hold Effective terms cannot be Spring 
16 
Update Form A including missing 
totals  
Needs Form E and F for new 
course  
Needs Form F for deleted course  
MMBA 736  is not a modification 

      
 

 
 
 
 
 

 16-053  
 NC  
 EDU  

Master of Science, Criminal 
Justice Administration, New 
Courses  

Hold Form C rec’d…. reposted 

16-054 
MCC  
OPT 

Optometry Curriculum 
Cleanup  

Approved 
5 Support 
1 Support with Concerns 
No other votes 

 

16-055 
Delete 
COEHS 

Remove MSCTE 
Administrative Concentration  

Approved 
6 Support 
No other votes 

 

16-056 
Delete 
COEHS 

Remove Experiential 
Education Concentration from 
M.Ed. 

Approved 
6 Support 
No other votes 

 

16-058 
MCC 
BUS  

Checksheet Alignment 2015-
2016 

Approved 
6 Support 
No other votes 

Pending the receipt of approved 
Form A 

16-059  
MCC 
BUS  

Checksheet Alignment 2014-
2015 

Approved 
6 Support 
No other votes 

Pending the receipt of approved 
Form A 



16-060 
MCC  
BUS  

Checksheet Alignment 2013-
2014 

Approved 
6 Support 

No other votes 

Pending the receipt of approved 
Form A 

16-061 
MCC  
BUS  

Checksheet Alignment 2012-
2013 

Approved 
6 Support 
No other votes 

Pending the receipt of approved 
Form A 

 
IV. Other Business 

 
The issue of teaching for the sole purpose of taken standardized tests were discussed in regards to 
optometry proposal, #16-054. The proposal was to remove OPTM 530 from the optometry curriculum. It 
was explained that while the course was originally proposed to meet some basic science deficiency 
among the students, there were other substantive learning outcomes associated with the course. These 
learning outcomes are now met by other courses in the optometry curriculum. Moreover, all incoming 
students have been informed of the change and are encouraged to take an undergraduate Biochemistry 
class to better prepare them for the optometry curriculum. 
 
The meeting was adjourned until our next meeting on February 22, 2016 at noon.  

 


